
 
 

 

 
 

 

 New Richmond Community Library & Residences  
 Construction Update: 9/30/2024 

 
 
 

COMPLETED 

 
Initial site excavation and soil testing has been completed in preparation for the parking garage.  
 

IN-PROGRESS 

 
 

Week of 9/30/2024 
 

Contractors are beginning to prepare for 
concrete work.  

 
 
 
 

 
 

CEREMONIAL GROUNDBREAKING 
Thank you to everyone who attended the groundbreaking 
celebration on 9/27. More photos and video of the event will be 
made available in the coming days.  

 
QUESTIONS 

Thanks for your interest in this exciting community project! If 
you have questions or would like more information, please 
contact our City Administrator Noah Wiedenfeld at 715-246-
4268 at nwiedenfeld@newrichmondwi.gov. 
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